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To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Requirement of ID for voting
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 3:06:08 PM

Bravo for our brave new government for helping fraudulent voting more
acceptable!
The requirement of a personal ID for many mundane activities is accepted without
fanfare; why not for voting.  It surely will not make life stop in Queensland if a
requirement for personal ID is maintained for that activity.  Please reinstate it.

Regards,  J-L. Shanks, t, Boronia Heights, Qld.

Sent from Windows Mail
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